
 
Extended Care & Preschool Day Care  

(440) 234-7210  
No School – November 19 & 20, 2018 

 
St. Mary Catholic School will be closed on Monday, November 19 through Friday 
November 23, for Thanksgiving Break.  SMS Extended Care & Preschool Day Care will 
be open on Monday, November 19th and Tuesday, November 20th, from 6:30 a.m. to 
6:00 p.m.  Your child must be enrolled in the extended care program ($25 
registration fee/ year.) Parents are required to complete and return this form prior to 
utilizing the day care program on this day.  This form allows us time to prepare for the 
number of children attending with the correct amount of supervisors and supplies. Cost to 
utilize extended care this day is $4/ hour. 
 
**Reminder: If you register your child and do not attend without a 24 hour notice, 
or if you do not register your child and you use the day care, you will be charged a 
$20.00 fee.   
 
Return this completed form to your child’s classroom teacher as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
St. Mary Catholic School  

Extended Care & Preschool Day Care  
November 19th & November 20th 

 
☐Yes My child/children will be attending the Extended Care & Preschool Day  
  Care on Monday, November 19th.  
☐Yes My child/ children will be attending the Extended Care & Preschool Day  
  Care on Tuesday, November 20th.       
 
Child’s Name          Grade    
 
 
 
 
 

265 Baker Street, Berea, Ohio 44017   (440) 243-4555  smsberea.org 


